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On behalf of John Coley, Chair, Richard Edwards called the meeting to order at 2:05.  
 
 
The Committee reviewed Exhibits F-1, F-2, and F-3 to be presented at the WRC meeting on 
August 29, 2013.  
 
The Committee will recommend to the entire Commission the adoption of the 2013-2014 season 
dates and bag limits for waterfowl presented in Exhibit F-3.  
 
The Committee also reviewed Exhibit G, the staff recommendation to establish a season for 
taking migrant peregrine falcons for use in falconry. The Committee will recommend adoption of 
the proposal at the meeting of the WRC on August 29, 2013.  
 
 
There being no further business, Richard Edwards adjourned the committee meeting at 2:20 pm.  
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